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September 29, 2021 

 
BY E-MAIL  
 
 
Hon. Diane Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 

Re: UES Annual Major Storm Cost Reserve Fund Report 2020 
  Docket No. DE 21-033 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
 On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”), enclosed is a corrected 
electronic copy of “UES Annual Major Storm Cost Reserve Fund Report” for the 12 
month period ending December 31, 2020. The corrected copy is provided in both “clean” 
and “redlined” versions to show where the correction occurs. The originally filed MSCR 
inadvertently stated Tropical Storm Isaias costs of $75,466.65, which included a Matter 
Communications (formerly Calypso) of $2,436.90. The actual amount of storm costs for 
recovery should have been $73,029.75 and a resulting MSCR balance as of December 
31, 2020 of $3,244,348.48. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
       
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

       
     Gary Epler 
     Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 

 

Enclosure 

cc: Donald M Kreis, Esq., Consumer Advocate 
 David Wiesner, Esq., Department of Energy 

0 Unitil 


